

March 1, 1943

Dear Mr. Maguire:

This is to verify your reception of the recent DX program for the NRC. Thank you for the very fine report. We enjoyed putting the program on and are pleased that you enjoyed hearing it.

We have had many fine reports and most of them from the east coast. Because of our directional setup, we dimn't expect to receive so many.

Thanks again for the fine report and hope we can get together again next year for another DX program.

Yours truly,

Paul Spargo, Chief Engineer, KWKW

1430 kcs. 1kw.